
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 62 11072024 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 November 6, 2024 
 
Subject:            CA properties – City clarification 
 
 
As a friendly reminder, any loan packages submitted with a California address must include the legal city 
as verified through the tax certification and/or legal description. Though the USPS address is acceptable 
for a mailing address, it is not an acceptable source of the legal city. 
 
Please ensure you are submitting the correct information to avoid closing delays. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 

 
 
 

We appreciate your business! 


